
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ADDENDUM NO.TC OFFICE RENOVATION #1  
 
Prepared by:  Peg Kusmierski/Gary Buczkowski Hoffman Estates Park District  
Date Issued:  January 4, 2017  
 

Project: Triphahn Center Renovation 2017  
 
NOTE: The following changes are hereby made to the contract documents and insofar as the original contract 
Documents are inconsistent therewith, the changes herein shall govern. All  
Bidders shall acknowledge this addendum by inserting its number and date on their bid form.  

Items included in this addendum:  
 
Item #1 GENERAL  
Due to the location of the existing base board heater and the fact that they will remain, a new 
CAD drawing was created to show how the office partitions will connect to the north wall.  Two 
6” wide stud walls will extend south from the block wall approximately 2’-2”. The office partitions 
will be attached to these stud walls.   Please see attached updated CAD with the panels plotted 
in and/or check the website at http://www.heparks.org/general-information/bid-information/  
 

 The proposed office area running east to west will be 32’2”  

 

 The proposed office area running North to South will be 19’1”   

 

 The successful vender for this project will be required to provide filler strips to 

make up any difference between proposed stud walls and office partitions.  

 

 At the window location a stud wall will be built and provide enclosure adjacent 

to the existing glass.  The wall partitions will be anchored to this stud wall at this 

location.   

 
Item #2 GENERAL  
Due to the discovery of the base board head conflict the bid opening for this project has been 
extended to January 31, 2017 at 10am C.S.T.   

 

END ADDENDUM TC RENOVATION #1 

 


